
Re f: BFN/TS/5/1: 

Date:26th January, 1950: 

Dear Sir, 

Technical Director 
British Forces Network, 
B. A. 0. R. WELFARE UNIT, B. A. 0. R. 3. 

Thank you very much for your reception report dated 17th inst.,regarding our transmission on 1366 k/cs from here in Germany. We transmit on this frequency with a power of 15 KW originating from our station at Herford. 

In addition to this we transmit on 1095 k/cs (274 metres) on the following stations and powers as shown :- 

Langenberg (Ruhr) 
Hannover 
Pinneberg (Hamburg) 
Berlin 

1095 k/cs( 274 metros) 
n n ( u n 

n n ( n n) 
n n `¡j n n 

20 KW 
20 KW 
20 KW 
5 Kw 

It is interesting to note that yours is the fourth reception report we have received from State Side during the last month, and it appears that during this period, conditions in the ionosphere have been ideal for such reception. The previous three reports were from :- 

Mr.Hal Newell, 
103 Parkaide Avenue, 
Braintree, Mass. U.S.A. 

Mr. Henry Holbrook, 
6504 Chestnut Street, 
Chevy Chase 15, Maryland, and 

Mr.Ernest R.Cooper, Editor 
National Radio Club, 
438 East 21 Street, 
Brooklyn 26, New York. 

In the former two cases however, reception was from our 1095 k/cs transmitters. 

Enclosed herewith specimen copy of our Programme Sheet for your information, and from this you will see that our transmission times are from 0630 hours until 2400 hours Central European Time, (0100 hours on Saturday nights). 

We will be pleased if you would inform us if you receive our transmissions in the future. 

Encl: 

Mr: Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. 2, 

Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania, U.S.A. 

FJP/Mfi 

Yours faithfully, 

J4. 
(FAT. F.J. PACEY, A.M.I.E.E., .R,Ae.S) 

TECHNICAL DIRECTOR 
BRITISH FORCES NETWORK, BAOR WELFARE UNIT, BAOR 3. 


